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SERVICE CLASSIFICATION NO. 9  (Cont'd.)

SPECIAL PROVISIONS:

(A) Metering

The unit of measurement shall be a cubic foot of gas at an absolute
pressure of fourteen and seventy-three one-hundredths pounds (14.73#) per
square inch, a temperature of sixty degrees (60E) Fahrenheit and without
adjustment for water vapor content.  In determining the volume of gas
delivered, the Average Absolute Atmospheric (Barometric) Pressure shall be
assumed to be fourteen and four-tenths pounds (14.4#) to the square inch,
irrespective of actual elevation or location of the delivery point above
sea level or variations in actual barometric pressure from time to time.

(B) Supply

Gas transported hereunder is in addition to and not a part of the
Company's system requirements.  At the end of each month there shall be
determined the net amount of surplus or deficiency in deliveries of gas to
the customer's usual service point above or below the volume of gas
transported to the delivery point at the boundary of the Company's service
areas.  Within the next succeeding month, the Company shall adjust any net
amount of surplus or deficiency by adjusting the volume of gas transported
to the customer under this Schedule.

At the end of the term of the service agreement, the Company will purchase
excess gas delivered to its system for customer but not taken by customer,
up to a maximum of ten percent of the average annual volume the customer
has requested the Company to deliver.  All gas delivered to the Company in
excess of this amount shall be retained by the Company.  The average
annual volume shall be determined by multiplying each requested annual
amount by the number of months that amount was in effect, summing those
products and dividing the total by the total number of months in the term
of service.  The price for this purchase shall be the lower of (i) ninety
percent of the per unit commodity cost paid by the Company for its lowest
cost supply during the last month of the term; or (ii) the per unit cost
paid by customer for gas delivered to the Company in the last month of the
term.  Customer shall provide all necessary invoices and documentation to
the Company to substantiate customer's costs of gas in the last month of
the term.
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